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MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director
DENR — MIMAROPA
FROM : The Director
Knowledge and Information Systems Service
SUBJECT STATUS OF TRAINED DENR PERSONNEL IN GIS AND POST-

EVALUATION TRAINING

DATE : MG 0 4 202

In line with the ongoing Information and Communications Technology (ICT) Inventory
and Needs Assessment and as part of the Secretary’s instruction to update the status of DENR
personnel trained in GIS, the Knowledge and Information Systems Service (KISS) will conduct a
Post-Training Evaluation for GIS Training survey to determine the relevance and effectiveness of
the conducted training courses to the personnel’s work and function.

In this note, we are requesting your office to fill out updated information of the participants
in the Basic and Advanced Mapping Training Using ArcGIS conducted through NAMRIA in
2018-2019 available through this link https://bit.ly/30PJIBg. Also, we request the trained
personnel in GIS to respond to the Post-Training Evaluation for GIS Training participants through
this link https://bit.ly/3QfKoGj to be submitted on or before 5 August 2022, Friday. Below is
the QR code of the survey form:

For further inquiries/clarifications, you may contact DENR Control Map Secretariat at (02)
8925 8278 and/or VOIP 1085/1194 or email us at denrcontrolmap@denr.gov.ph.

For your cooperation.

MARIA ELENA A. MORALLOS-MANILA

cc: The Undersecretary for Finance, Information Systems and Climate Change
The Assistant Secretary for Finance, Information Systems and Mining Concerns



